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22 December 2021 

 

End of term message 

As 2021 draws to an end, we reflect on what has been a challenging year for all.  We appreciate each 

family has faced different challenges but you should be proud of the determination and resilience your 

child has shown.   

Current guidance from Scottish government is that pupils will return to school on Friday 7th January 2022, 

with current COVID restrictions within the building continuing:  

 Face coverings at all times 

 Regular hand sanitisation 

 Sanitisation of working areas 

 Zones at social times 

 Staggered break/lunch/end of day 

 Entrance to building through designated doors. 

S4-6 prelims will continue as communicated on our return.  If a student is ill or isolating, on return and in 

discussion with their teacher, they will be rescheduled a new date. 

School will close at 3.30pm today, staff are unavailable during the festive break.  All communications will 

be responded to on return to work from Wednesday 5th January.  If you have a concern for a young 

person, please contact the Access team on 030 33 33 3001 (after 5pm out of hours social work on 01387 

273660). 

We wish you all a safe and restful festive break and look forward to working with you all in the New Year. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

 

Catherine McNay   Kerry Currie    Michael Downie 

Depute Headteacher   Depute Headteacher   Depute Headteacher  

 

  

 


